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After meeting with our scientist, Dean, and Graduate students, Sachin and Steven, we have
compiled the following changes to the application presented in our final design walkthrough.

Identify option popularity

It was identified during our presentation, that it is important to be able to easily tell how many
citizens voted for each option. Each button will now have an icon on the left side that indicates
the number of citizen votes.

More room for images

One very important part of our specimen page is the picture. For our final design we will try to
increase the space that the picture is able to occupy by only allowing two buttons per row with
additional buttons wrapping below. This way we can shrink the button section and increase the
picture section while still keeping enough room for the button text.

Ordering the fields

We had previously not put much thought into the ordering of the fields on the process page.
Dean has given us a definitive order to use that will make the most sense while scientists are
processing records.

Success/Failure messages

It is important that users are notified whether or not their submissions are successful, so we will
be displaying a flash message at the top of the process page upon submission that will identify
whether the submission passed or failed.



